

BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA

National Office 1325 West Walnut Hill Lane P.O. Box 152079, Irving, Texas 75015-2079 972-580-2000

March 8, 2005

Chris Robinson
Director, Training and Industry Relations
Emergency First Response Corp
30151 Tomas St.
Rancho Santa Margarita, CA 92688

Dear Chris,

I am please to inform you that the Boy Scouts of America have completed its review of the Emergency First Response Primary Care (CPR), Secondary Care (First Aid) and Care for Children (Infant & Child CPR and First Aid) courses and will formally recognized the Emergency First Response Courses as a CPR and First Aid training provider. Boy Scouts of America participants may take these courses and receive the benefits they offer.

The Boy Scouts of America recognize these courses where a national agency in CPR and first aid training is stated in the BSA literature.

Sincerely

Ed Woodlock

Director of Health & Safety Boy Scouts of America

cc: George L. Allen, M.D.